
Allison Brown
Superintendent of Schools

September 22, 2023

Dear Roslyn Community,

Due to the inclement weather expected for this Saturday, September 23rd, our Homecoming parade is most 
unfortunately canceled. The ribbon cutting ceremony to celebrate our new track and field will be resched-
uled for Tuesday, October 17th at 4:30PM, prior to the girls varsity soccer game.

As of this writing, our varsity football game is still scheduled to take place on Saturday at 2PM; 
our half-time show with the Roslyn Marching Band is canceled. Weather permitting, our cheer team will 
perform their routine.

We invite you to come out and show your support for all our Roslyn student athletes tomorrow:

JV Boys Volleyball - 10:00 am - High School Main Gym 
JV Girls Volleyball - 10:00 am - High School North Gym 

Varsity Boys Volleyball - 11:45 am - High School Main Gym 
Varsity Girls Volleyball - 11:45 am -High School North Gym

Varsity Football - 2:00pm - High School Turf Field

We also encourage you to come down to the high school cafeteria to enjoy our annual pancake breakfast at 
11AM. Breakfast is free and open to all community members.

If you can’t attend the games in person, we encourage you to watch our athletes via livestream using the 
links below.

Indoor Livestream Link
Outdoor Livestream Link

Go Bulldogs!

Sincerely,
Allison Brown
Superintendent of Schools

https://www.youtube.com/@roslynhsathleticsinside5874/streams
https://www.youtube.com/@roslynhsathleticsoutside3859/featured



